
Baggage Drop-Offs for Inpatients 
 

 
Visiting restrictions were implemented to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19, but have been eased as of Oct 24, 2022.  
 
New rules on baggage drop-offs for inpatients are as follows. 
 

Mon-Fri 

The General Information Desk (1st floor) will not accept your baggage, 
so please take baggage to the patient’s room directly within the 
following hours.  

 
Visiting hours:14：00-16：00 

 

Sat, Sun, National holidays 

Since visitation is not allowed on the days above, please drop off your 
baggage at the General Information Desk within the following hours. 
  

 Drop-off time: 14：00-16：00 

 

Please note 

・Ward may not be able to respond quickly, so you may have to wait 
to pick up patients’ laundry and other items.  

 
・If you need to deliver valuable items to patient (cash, IC card, 

mobile phone, insurance card, maternal passbook, etc.) on Sat, 
Sun, or national holidays, please notify to the General Information 
Desk. Do not include them in the baggage.  

 
・Fresh flowers, food, and beverages which are not permitted will 

not be accepted. 
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